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Bulletin Editor Rebecca Armenta 

colostatefoe@yahoo.com 

Bulletin Deadline is the 20th of each month 

Sunday, December 7 
Pikes Peak Auxiliary #143 Anniversary 

12:00 Lunch, Meeting and Raffles to follow 

1050 S 21st St,  80904 (719) 632-1934 
 

Saturday, January 10 
Florence #169 Joint Anniversary 

11:00 District 3 Meeting 

Lunch 

2:00 Aerie / Auxiliary Meetings 

Coffee & Desserts to follow 

117 S Petroleum St, 81226 (719) 784-3844 
 

Saturday, January 17 
Grand Junction #595 Joint Anniversary 

1674 Hwy 50, 81503 (970) 243-6454 
 

Saturday, January 24 
Pueblo West #4471 Joint Anniversary 

348 S McCulloch , 81007 

Larry Alley 
State Aerie Secretary 

559 N. 23rd Street 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Dianna Clay 
State Auxiliary Secretary 

10121 Depew Street 
Westminster, CO 80020 

Send Percapita Taxes to: 

State Bulletin Editor 
Rebecca Armenta 

733 Alexander Rd, Apt C 
Colorado Springs, CO 80909 
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State Aerie Officers  

 
 

Jr. Past Worthy President  

Eldon Younger 
 

Worthy President  

Duane DeBord 
 

Worthy Vice President  

Dan Urenda 
 

Worthy Chaplain  

Tom Roberts 
 

Worthy Secretary  

Larry Alley  
 

Worthy Treasurer  

Russ Williams  
 

Worthy Conductor  
George Duran 

 

Worthy Inside Guard  

Tom Dixon 
 

Worthy Outside Guard  

John Moyle 
 

Worthy Trustees  

Steve Traini 

Don Goodman 

Marty Rios 

Cheri Daily 

LETTER FROM THE STATE WORTHY PRESIDENT 

Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Last month I talked about fall being 

upon us. Well that was short lived as a 

lot of you have already had to deal 

with snow and the very cold elements 

that come with. I hope that everyone 

had a wonderful Thanksgiving, lots of 

football, parades, good food and of 

course time with family. It kick starts 

our holiday season and is just a won-

derful start to the winter months that 

lie ahead. 

 

November 8th found us at Aspen Aerie 

#184’s anniversary celebration. We 

were blessed with unusually warm 

weather. By the time we got to the 

Aerie home it was in the mid 50’s and 

no snow on the ground, really out of 

character for a visitation to Aspen. 

The Brothers did not disappoint as 

they initiated 24 new members into 

our order. The wonderful thing about 

initiations at Aspen is they have as 

many members at the initiation as new 

members that get initiated, it is pretty 

awesome! Also Aspen continues to 

work at raising monies for their favor-

ite charity, Shining Stars. I wish them 

continued success in funding that 

worthwhile cause. 

 

As far as membership goes we, as the 

State Aerie, continue to do very well. 

We are ahead of our quota in new 

members and we also are beating the 

auxiliary in our challenge for member-

ship. However, we do lag in a very 

vital statistic and that is of Net Gain 

Aerie. It is very important to sign up 

new members but is it just as im-

portant to keep our existing members 

through some kind of retention pro-

gram. It is easier to retain members 

than to go out and find new ones. 

Please make retention of members and 

our goal of Net Gain State Aerie a pri-

ority for you and your Aerie. Thank 

you in advance for your help with this 

goal. 

 

In closing Shirley and I want to wish 

all of you and your families a Merry 

Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Please enjoy your time with your fam-

ilies, enjoy the time you have together 

and have safe holidays for we want to 

see each and every one of you as we 

travel the Eagle trail. Remember, All 

Worthy Eagles Shall Offer More En-

gagement – thanks for being Awe-

some! Happy Holidays everyone!  

 

Fraternally, 

Duane T DeBord 

Dtd2826@yahoo.com 

(970)-986-2188  

State Worthy President 

Duane DeBord 

Aerie Happenings 

mailto:Dtd2826@yahoo.com
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State Auxiliary Officers  

 
 

Jr. Past Madam President  

Trish Ham 
 

Madam President  

Timmie Torres 
 

Madam Vice President  

Sherril Rick 
 

State Madam Chaplain  

Angie Longobardi 
 

Madam Secretary  

Dianna Clay  
 

Madam Treasurer  

Davida Gonzales 
 

Madam Conductor  

Jackie Urenda 
 

Madam Guard  

Dalene Laursen 
 

Madam Trustees  

Kathy Warmuth  

Erin Rafferty 

Sue Nash 

State Madam President 

Timmie Torres 

Letter from the State Madam President 

   Auxiliary Corner 
Hello Sisters and Worthy Brothers, 

 

Is everyone surviving the cold weather 

that just had to come and remind us 

that it is now the winter season? I hope 

so, if you do go out please bundle up 

warmly and cover your nose so your 

lungs don’t go into shock. All the flu’s 

and colds that are going around, sure 

do have everyone under the weather at 

one time or another. Be careful, it 

seems that I have had everything that 

has been going around at least twice.  

 

If you missed the Dinner that was held 

at Thornton on November 7th, you 

missed the best Barley Soup (which 

was the bomb) and a Potato Bar with 

all the trimmings. A big, big thank you 

to all who made everything possible, 

and for volunteering their time. Love 

you all. 

 

On to Northwest #4019 on the 15th of 

November. The best ‘Hoe Down’ ever 

was held for my Special Project, 

Mount Saint Vincent, a home for 

abused children. The dinner of baby 

back ribs was prepared by Lynn Ja-

cobs and was finger-licking good. Elv-

is also sang to us and was very well 

received. Old man Winter also came 

to visit, the weather was very, very 

cold, the streets were fine, but it was 

cold. Anyway, those of us that were 

there, all had a wonderful time. I will 

be eternally grateful to Dianna Clay 

for the outstanding role she played in 

making the ‘Hoe Down’ the success 

that it was for this special project. God 

Bless you “Di”. 

 

Don’t forget to step up and sign up a 

new member. Imagine how our Aux-

iliries and Aeries would flourish. Con-

tributions to our charities would be 

over the top and our functions would 

be unforgettable. Lets see what we can 

do for our Aeries and Auxiliaries to 

make them shine. My Christmas wish 

is that every one will try to travel to 

each others Anniversaries.  

 

For those who are sick, get well soon. 

Our prayers and thoughts are with 

you. Until next time….. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Timmie Torres 

State Madam Presi-

dent 
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Aleta Shoemaker                    #169 

Juanita Haskell                       #169 

Bob & Lorraine Turner            #143 

Ron & Marianne Stubbs        #3260 

Jan & Ken Bentley                #3898 

Marty & JoAnn Hall                #143 

Becky Smith                           #595 

Eldon & Sandy Younger         #3226 

June Nash                               #143 

Ruth Ann Ungrad                     #169 

Anna Culver                             #143 

Tim & Daleen Laursen           #3496 

Duane & Shirley DeBord         #595 

Jess & Ruth Hankins               #595 

Larry & Rosie Stinnette        #3461 

Tom & Judy Roberts             #3241 

Debbie Jacobson                     #143 

Pat Lazenby-Loe PGMP          #2472 

June Vidic PSMP                     #145 

Helen Wilson                        #3224 

Judy Nahler                         #3224 
John Newman & Paula Richards  #3224 

Jean Transmeier                     #595 

Willy & Sherril Rick                #145 

Barbara & Russ Williams         #595 

 David “Hillbilly” Hudson, We Miss You 
 Kenny Haskell, Love of my life—PSP—PRP—Hall of Fame 
 Dominic P. Gonzales, P.J.E.P., 2003/2004, Denver #2063 

 Hoby & Norma Hall, Marty and JoAnn 
 Roger Smith, Love and Miss you, Your family of Eagles 

 Chuck Clay, State Brother 2010-2011 
 Elwyn Nash, PWSP—Love and Miss You, June 

 Howard Culver, PSWP—Love You Always, Anna 
 Marilynn Bowser—PSMP & PRP 

 Robert E Rick—Miss and Love you. 
 Darrell R. Smith, Jr—We love you son. Mom & Dad 

 

Send your Well Wishes & Prayers 

to those who have been sick or 

hospitalized: 
  Pikes Peak #143, Bernita Stanley, Bob 

and Lorraine Turner and Lori Fisher all 

are recovering doing better. Northwest #4019 Roger W. girl-
friend Linda B. is doing good after having triple by pass 

surgery. La Donna B. granddaughter contacted viral spinal 
meningitis from her day care but is ok. Gloria V. nephew 
possibly has cancer. " Sarge" is not doing well and has 
fallen several times. Barb Butterbaugh is having health 

issues. 

Attention all Chaplains, 

both State and Local: It is 

up to you to make sure 

that our cherished mem-

bers who have recently 

passed are recognized in 

the State Bulletin. Please 

forward this information 

to the State Bulletin Edi-

tor by the 20th of each 

month. Thank you. 
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Pikes Peak Auxiliary 143 
Celebrates 68 years 

 
Please come join us in this celebration! 

We will be honoring our Charter Members and 
Past Madam Presidents! 

 
Date: December 7, 2014 

 
Time: 12 Noon  

Dinner, entertainment, and meeting to follow 
 

Place: 1050 S. 21st St 
 

It is with great pleasure to have Timmie Torres, 
State Madam President, make her official visit! 

 

The Colorado State website is well underway (but not complete). I am awaiting 

some information to start on the Auxiliary webpage.  The new Colorado website 

address is http://www.coeagles.net/ .  You will find the Colorado State Bulletin as 

well as the local Aeries whose newsletters I have.  If you want photos I will try 

to figure out how to create albums.  In order for me to upload albums the photo 

must have the year date and name of the event(s) with NO SPACES in the name 

of the file (i.e.20141016ColoradoFallConference1, 20141016ColoradoFallConfer-

ence2...).  Again it is not complete but hope you will find the information that is 

already there useful. 

FLORENCE AERIE & AUXILIARY #169 
ANNIVERSARY 

JANUARY 10, 2015 
AERIE 114 YEARS—AUXILIARY 69 

YEARS 
 

OFFICIAL VISITATION OF  
STATE WORTHY PRESIDENT DUANE 

DEBORD 
& 

STATE MADAM PRESIDENT TIMME 
TORRES 

 

``````````````` 
11:00 AM DISTRICT 3 MEETING 

LUNCH 
2:00 PM AERIE & AUXILIARY MEETING 

COFFEE & DESSERTS TO FOLLOW 
 

THANK YOU FOR COMING, HOPE YOU 
HAD A GOOD TIME 

HAVE A SAFE TRIP HOME! 

http://www.coeagles.net/
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Jr. Past Grand Madam President Katie Ziebol Presents 

$70,000.03 to Special Project   
During her year as Grand Madam President, JPGMP Katie Ziebol selected Christmas 

Box House as her special charity. Ziebol traveled throughout the jurisdiction raising 
funds for the cause and on Oct. 21, she presented Christmas Box House with a 

check for $70,000.03. 
  

Funds donated will be used in Christmas Box House's efforts to partner up with a lo-
cal agency to help clinically diagnose children's mental health issues along with ser-

vicing the abandon, sheltering and child abuse services. Pictured are Katie Ziebol, 
Richard Paul Evans, Special Project Chairmen Virginia Hall and the Board Members 

and staff of Christmas Box House International. 
  

The Christmas Box House International provides assistance to prevent child abuse 
and services to improve the quality of life for children who have been abused, ne-

glected or abandoned 
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Colorado State Bulletin Subscription Form 
(Please Print Legibly) 

 
Name _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address _____________________________________________________________________ 
        (City)   (State)  (Zip) 
Check Box  

□ Bulletin $10 per year □ Signature Page $10 per year □ In Memory page $10 per year 

□ Email Bulletin $5 per year. Email address _________________________________________ 

 
Signature Name(s) or Memory Message ____________________________________________ 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Amount Enclosed $__________    Please Make checks payable to:    Colorado State FOE  

Mail to Rebecca Armenta, 733 Alexander Rd Apt C, Colorado Springs, CO 80909 

Fraternal Order of Eagles #595 

1674 US HWY 60 

Grand Junction, CO 81503 

970-243-6454 

www.foe595.com 

Non-Profit Org. 

U.S. POSTAGE 

Paid 

Grand Jctn. Co. 

Permit No. 166 


